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Abberd Pond 
 

The Renovation of the pond steps has now taken place.  
 
 

Underpass 
 
Since the mosaics have been in place there has been no vandalism to the underpass or 
mosaics and very little loitering.  
FAB are seeking funds for a plaque acknowledging the children who designed the mosaics 
to be placed on the wall of the underpass .  
 
Abberd Brook 

 

Following the Species Report, FAB are working with the Wiltshire Wildlife Tust, Wiltshire 
Council and The Environment Agency to implement a 5 year management plan for the 
Pond and the  Abberd Brook. 
 

They  are also seeking assistance from the probation service under the payback scheme 
to help clear the excess vegetation from the bed of Abberd Brook . 
 

 

General Notes 
 

FAB are looking at the possiblility of having an interpretation board depicting the various 
species of fauna and flora which can be found along the brook and pond. 
 

 
 

Francis Bosworth 
 
Chair Friends of Abberd Brook. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


